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More rooms, more kids and
more friends for the kids

we would like to thank you so much for your
generous donation for the building for our
kids.  

Report on
donation of
a new house

Dear Donors "Ms Carolyn Halske-Kropp,
mother of our previous volunteer Ms
Luisa Kropp, and Mr. Peter Conrad"

We have more kids this year
than the past years. That's
why your donation of house
is the right time for the kids
to live in. Moreover, during
the Covid-19 pandemic we
need more rooms to
accommodate kids.
Our kids are very happy and
thankful to you for your
donation of this house.
Teacher Ouang 
Family mentor
Am-On Family
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More about the
building

School for Life

Well-ventilated indoor spaces to
prevent Covid-19

The building  is 6m wide and 5.3 m long. There
is a big bedroom with two bathrooms. There
are six windows and two front doors in the
bedroom, so ventilation is very good. There is
a ceiling, so mosquitoes cannot enter into the
room at the night time. 

We have more
rooms now, so
we will be able to
accommodate 
 and help more
kids in the future.

The construction of the
building had to be
postponed since the
situation of Covid-19
pandemic in Thailand
was very bad for about
three years.
Construction workers
were not allowed to work
on the campus during the
pandemic.
We apologized for the
delayed construction.
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Pictures of the building 





TJEDF

A new building
donated by 
Dear donor,
We would like to thank you
Thai-Japan Education
Development Foundation
(TJEDF) for the donation of a
new house for Am-Om Family. 
We have many new young kids
every year. We normally 
 accommodate small kids in
this Family House. Now we
have enough rooms for this
Family with your generous
donation.
- Teacher Ouang 

About this house

There is a bedroom with an
attached bathroom in this
house. The house is 5m wide
and 5m long.




